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USDOL Making Moves – What You Need to Know About Changes
Coming From the Wage and Hour Division

Event

10.12.22


12:00 PM — 1:00 PM EDT

USDOL had an active 2022 – withdrawing previous regulations and pushing forward regulatory

changes from a national level. This webinar will focus on what USDOL’s wage and hour division has

been doing over the last year, and what you can expect to see in 2023. From independent contractors,

to joint employment, to changes to the tip-credit, to impending changes coming to the white collar

exemptions, the changes that are coming will be sure to keep you on your toes, and this webinar will

provide updates you don’t want to miss.  

The firm is submitting this program for HRCI and SHRM credit.

If you have any questions, please contact Nikki Griffin.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees.

Automated closed captioning is available for all of our webinars. For other accommodation inquiries,

please give us three business days advance notice prior to the scheduled event by contacting Nikki

Griffin. Thank you.
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